
 

 

April 13, 2016 

 

Dear Meg, 

The Arts and Humanities Panel of the Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee met on March 29, 2016 

and reviewed the revisions to the Disability Studies Minor. Since taking over as director of Disability 

Studies, Prof. Shuman had not made any changes, nor had her predecessor, so most of the changes are 

simple house-keeping involving typos and inaccuracies in credit and course numbers. Other changes 

include: changing the wording regarding the number of credits that can overlap with a major, complying 

with the university rule that at least six credits (not nine) must be at the 3000-level or above, the 

removal of two required courses from the electives list, the removal of two withdrawn courses 

(Teaching and Learning 6551 and Educational Studies: Special Education 5678), and the addition of 

English 4410 as an elective course. Finally, all graduate courses were removed from the minor with the 

exception of Health Services Management and Policy 7640, Law 7500, and Law 7509. They have a few 

ambitious students who are prepared to take these law and policy courses, all of which require approval 

of the instructor and the graduate school.  

The panel unanimously approved the revisions with the request to point out to undergraduate students 

that they must petition the graduate school in order to take graduate courses. 

Sincerely, 

 

Janice M. Aski 

           Janice m. Aski


